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Magellan Behavioral Health of Pennsylvania, Inc. (Magellan) strives on being proactive and using 
education as a preventative tool to provide our members the highest quality of care through you, the 
provider. 
 
The Quality Improvement and Compliance Departments at Magellan have committed to sending 
monthly e-mails to targeted providers on a Compliance related subject.  
 
 
Remaining well informed of new bulletins, changes in regulations, and other compliance-related 
communication from DPW is a critical component of an agency’s compliance oversight. Therefore, we’d 
like to remind providers of the option to be added to the state’s listserv for release of new MA bulletins. 
By following the below link, individuals may join or leave the list (or change settings). You may also 
search the archives dating back to 2011. 
 
http://listserv.dpw.state.pa.us/ma-electronic-bulletins.html  
 
We hope all providers will take advantage of this opportunity to join the state’s listserv. 
 
 
At Magellan, we will continue to educate our providers with updated MA Bulletins, Regulations and 
other pertinent information in order to ensure Compliance.  Our members are our utmost priority and 
together, we can provide quality services through education, knowledge, and being a proactive advocate 
for our member population.  
 
Thank you for your ongoing hard work and dedication to our members! 
 
 

Magellan of Pennsylvania’s Compliance Team 
Visit us at: www.MagellanofPA.com 
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